
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Greetings, Kia ora, Talofa lava, Kia orana, Malo e lelei, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Namaste, An Young Haseyo, 

Konichiwha, Bula Vinaka, Sawadee, Dobra Dan, Ni Hao, As-salamu alaykum, Hola 

 
New Enrolments 
We are taking new enrolments 
for 2020 now.  If you have 
children starting in Term 1 2020 
please enrol them now so that 
we can ensure that we have the 

correct staffing numbers for our 
students. 

 
WE NEED YOUR HELP! 
If you would like to help us by 
feeding the school pigs and 
chickens in the weekend, please 
contact the school and let her 
know.   
 

Food Scraps 
Please do not feed the pigs.  
There are some things that they 
cannot eat.  If you would like to 
make donations, please put 

these into the food scrap bucket 
so that we can sort these. 

 
Cultural Performance 
Evening 
Our students did an amazing 
job at our cultural performance 
evening last term.  Thank you to 
all of our families who 
supported our students in 
getting ready on the night.  A 
massive thank you to our staff 
and students for their countless 
hours of rehearsal. Check out 
some of the photos below. 

 
Brando Yelavich visit 
Last week Team Maungarei had 
a special guest speaker come in 
to talk to them.  He has written a 
book about his journeys around 
NZ, which was read to some 
students earlier in the year. 

 
 
 
 

Baggage Performance 
On Tuesday we had a special 
performance group come in 
and do a performance for our 
students. 20 students were 
selected to do a drama 

workshop and were included in 
the show. 
 

Concerns and Complaints 
Procedures 
If your child is having an issue 
with another child, please 
encourage your child to let their 
classroom teacher know.  We 
can’t deal with issues as a school 

if we do not know they are 
happening.  If you do not feel 
that the classroom teacher has 
dealt with your concern/ 
complaint, please see our senior 
school team leader, Deputy 
Principal or Principal.  Do not 
approach children who are not 
yours and talk to them. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
Friday 1 November 
10am: Diwali Assembly 
Mufti Day 
 

Tuesday 5 November 
EZ Touch 
 

Wednesday 6 November 
Tamaki Touch 
 

Friday 8 November 
9am: School Athletics Day 
2pm: Assembly – Room 5 
 

Week 5 

Diversity Week 
 

Friday 15 November 
Mufti Day: Cultural Dress 
Ice Cream Day 
2pm: Assembly – Room 3 

 
 

Monday 18 November 
Digital Ignition Programme 
 

Tuesday 19 November 
Digital Ignition Programme 
 

Wednesday 20 November 
Digital Ignition Programme 
6.30pm: Board of Trustees 

Meeting 
 
Thursday 21 November 
EZ Athletics 

 
Friday 22 November 
2pm: Assembly – Room 6 

 
Attendance 
It is important for your child to 
be at school every day. When 
your child misses school, they 
miss important learning.  If your 
child is absent due to reasons 
that as a school we can support 
you to get them here, please 

contact us.  It is also important 
that your child starts to get into 
good habits around being on 
time to school every day.   

 
Breakfast Club 

Breakfast Club runs every 
morning from 8am to 8.20am.  
We serve toast with spreads, 
baked beans, yoghurt and weet-
bix during this time.  

 
Facebook Page 
Have you joined our Facebook 
page yet? We will be putting 
reminders and photos up 
throughout the year so keep 

informed of what is going on by 
adding us. If you search 
@panmureds you will be able to 
find us. 

NEWSLETTER 
 

Term 04, Week 3 

Wednesday 30 October 2019 
 

Working together to grow innovative, confident, resilient leaders. 



 

 



 

 


